Aspia Jannat

From: Richard Dickson

Sent: 14 January 2019 00:25

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Land East Kenilworth Development Brief
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

amongst many concerns | have with this brief, most of which are fed back via the town council, are 1)
access from Thickthorn Close to the site at Thickthorn. the Close must remain a close because it's not
designed for through traffic. and 2) the housing that is close to the bungalows of Thickthorn Close should
be in keeping ie be bungalows too not 3/4 bed houses.

please acknowledge receipt.

Clir Richard Dickson

KenilworthSt John's ward
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